
 
 

 

Dear Pro-Life Leaders and Activists: 

 

Thank you for your hard work defending and protecting life. I'm personally grateful for 

everything you do to protect unborn children and their mothers.  

 

As the next Governor of Arkansas, I will be an unequivocal defender of life, keeping Arkansas 

one of the most pro-life states in the nation.  

 

I understand an eternal truth: every child is a precious gift from God. As Americans, we value 

life, and it is in our very nature to protect it – it’s what makes us who we are. As a mom, I know 
the love that each of my three children have brought to our family. But my belief is informed by 

more than faith and experience, it’s informed by science. We know unborn babies can feel pain. 
They have faces, a heartbeat, and a soul.  

 

We’re at a monumental moment for the pro-life cause. The Supreme Court is poised to render 

a decision in Dobbs v. Jackson Women’s Health Organization that could significantly erode or 

even overturn Roe v. Wade, finally returning the decision to protect life to the people and their 

duly elected officials.  

 

It is time to do away with Roe v. Wade, and when we do, we need strong, conservative leaders 

in our states leading the battle for a culture that celebrates and protects life. For too long, pro-

life Arkansans have been stymied by activist courts from enacting life-saving legislation. 

 

In the aftermath of the Dobbs decision, I will fight to ensure Arkansas implements and 

enforces the strongest pro-life protections possible and provides care and resources to 

expecting mothers facing vulnerable situations. 

 

This year, pro-life Arkansas lawmakers approved $1 million for pregnancy resource centers. 

These centers are a critical piece of the pro-life movement, walking with and serving women 

and their families. I promise to do everything in my power to support and continue this 

program, so that every woman knows her full range of options and that she is loved and cared 

for every step of the way.  

 

The radical left sees the tidal wave coming and is actively working to overturn our lifesaving 

laws and destroy our ability to protect life. They support abortion on-demand, up until the 

moment of birth, paid for by the taxpayers. I will fight this extremism at every turn.  

 



We have much work to do to prepare for a world where we can truly protect life. First, we must 

win this race. I can only be the most pro-life governor with your help. I urge you to volunteer to 

phone bank, go door-to-door, educate your friends and family, and most importantly, vote. 

 

For our nation to remain great, we must stand up for the intrinsic value of every human life – 

especially the most innocent and vulnerable among us who can’t defend themselves. I look 
forward to partnering with you as we continue to advocate for the most fundamental right of 

humanity: the right to life. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Huckabee Sanders  


